Téna koe, Talofa Lava, Malo e lelei, and Greetingsl
i I'hope this newsletter finds you well. It was a busy and exciting Term Three in Room 34, I'm proud of
aule 8: cOdeSSlon P :ogu:\ 1?5;; Ssltudems have grown and accomplished so much together. Here is a recap of some of the

I !

MOdUle 9' "l Experlenc Olympic Bid: Greece -  Our class took part in the school's Olympic bid representing the beautiful
country of Greece. We ook it back old school by infroducing chariot racing as our new sport,
embracing Greece's rich heritage. Our mascot, Delphinus, named after a joyful and playful goddess,
was a highlight, symbolising the link between ancient history and the modern Olympic Games. The
students were deeply engaged and showcased their creativity and feamwork.

Subject Teachers Mathex Whanau Competifion - A big congratulations fo Wade, Steven, Micah, and Hasbi, who

represented our class and Kauri Whanau in the Mathex Whanau competition. Their hard work and
dedication paid off, and they did a fantastic job representing us all. We couldn't be prouder!

Mrs Shelly Mohi Humanities

Ms Mareena Henare Math || SICs - Student-Parent-Teacher Conferences - Thank you to all the parents and caregivers who
| attended the SICs. It was wonderful to share your child's learning journey and discuss their
Mr Ojay Solomona Science | achievements and next steps. Your support is invaluable in helping them succeed.

Rewa's Gof Talent - Qur school Rewa's Got Talent was a smashing success! The feachers took it up a
notch, showcasing their dance falents, and the students were nothing short of amazing with their
performances. It was a true celebration of the diverse talents we have in our school community.

Mr Cian Byrne-Hansen Physical Education

e Raisome Language Weeks - We have also celebrated Cook Islands, Tongan, and Maori Language Weeks. The

teachers enthusiastically embraced the culture, with some shaking their hips fo the sounds of the Cook
Islands, and our warriors on sfaff came out to battle during Tongan Language Week. Maori Language
Week was a heartwarming time where staff and students alike shared their love for the language,
culture, and dance. These celebrations were a vibrant reminder of the rich cultural diversity we enjoy
in our school.

Ms Jo McIntyre-Brown Sustainable Design

Upcoming in Term 4 Module 8,9 &10 -  As we look forward fo Term 4, I'm excited to infroduce our new
Tole rance, Trusf, Crea’rivify + || topics. We'll be starting with Module 8: Compassionate, where students will explore empathy and
understanding, learning how to consider the perspectives and feelings of others. Following that, we'll
dive info Modules 9 &10: MI Experience and Achievement, where students will engage in hands-on
learning experiences that challenge them o apply their knowledge in practical and innovative ways.
These modules will be a fantastic way fo wrap up the year.

Innovation, Fun

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in your child's education.

. : Nga mihi nui, Email: shellym@manurewaint.schoolnz
Hauora: Myself and My Peers ’_ School phone: 09 966 8268 ext: 3034

Monday Magic: NZ History
Life Skills: MI Skills
Friday Frenzy: Geography

Wednesday 23rd October: Ml Athletics Day

Friday 25th October: Staff Only Day

Monday 28th October: Labour Day

Wednesday 30th October: Boys Night Out

Thursday 3lst October: Girls Night Out

Friday Ist November: Gumboot Friday . )

Friday 8th November: Mufti Day / NGRS\ e b\ U

- 2ala7i28)20154 (07170179

Tuesday 12th November: MI Musical (Night 1) We aim for [00% attendance , rain or shine, Monday to Friday!  If your child is not coming to
Wednesday 13th November: Ml Musical (Night 2) school, please make sure to contact me in the morning preferably before 8:30am.

Friday 15th November: M Night Markets School starts at 8:30am. Students who are late twice in a week and who do not have a valid
Wednesday 27th November: MI Cultural Performance Night reason will be placed on Community Service . Please encourage your child to go to bed at a
Friday 6th December: Year 8 Graduation decent hour each night so they wake up early and get to school on time. Students should aim to

be at school by 8:20am.
Monday 9th December: Whanau Fun Day

Thursday 12th December: Student Involved Conferences Your child needs to be in 100% correct school uniform, this includes their whanau band. If

3 : = there are any problems and your child does not have the correct uniform, please provide them
Friday I3th December: Prizegiving and Last Day of Year with a letter they can hand in to Mr Peilua to receive a uniform pass.




